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15 January 2025

Mr Phil Joyce

A/Executive Director — Improvement and Assessment
Planning Group

Department of State Development, Infrastructure and Planning

Via email: phil.joyce@dsdilgp.ald.gov.au

Dear Phil
Subject: RP121/028

Arrow Energy Pty Ltd (Arrow) lodged the Regional Interests Development Application (RIDA) Arrow
Wells and Gathering (RP121/028) in September 2021.

Arrow has decided to withdraw the application and will lodge a new application in 2025.

Should you require further information or wish to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact Darryl
Patching on 07 3012 4184.

Yours sincerely

S =

Matthew Jeffries
Vice President
External Affairs
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